
Report on “Awareness Programme for Preparation in Civil Service Examination” 

organised by Satyendra Nath Tagore Civil Services Study Centre and Department of 

Higher Education, Government of West Bengal on 10th June 2023 

Political Science students’ alumni and current students were sent along with the team taken by 

the Career Counselling and Placement Cell of our college. 

The "Awareness Programme for Preparation in Civil Service Examination" was organised by 

Satyendra Nath Tagore Civil Services Study Centre & Department of Higher Education, 

Government of West Bengal to Scottish Church College on 10th June 2023. 

Students greatly benefitted from the real-life administrative experience and suggestions given 

by senior and junior officers who challenged our students to prepare diligently to qualify for 

these prestigious services and work for the nation. 
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Alumni and current students of the Department of Political Science with Prof. Ruth Rhea 

Khan of the Department of Political Science at the “Awareness Programme for 

Preparation in Civil Service Examination” organised by Satyendra Nath Tagore Civil 

Services Study Centre and Department of Higher Education, Government of West Bengal 

 



 

The honourable Chief Guests at the programme 

 


